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Response to media speculation 
 
Slater and Gordon notes recent media statements from two law firms announcing investigations into the viability of 
a shareholder class action against the company. 
 
The company has not been notified of any legal proceedings.   
 
Slater and Gordon will continue to monitor the situation and update the market if necessary. 
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